
SOTS Maichimp Newsletter - 7/16/2019 

 
 

Hello SOTS neighbors, 

 

August is almost here and that means it's time for the Annual SOTS Salmon 
Bake! 

 Salmon Bake  - Saturday August 10th at the community beach from 12pm - 
3pm. Feel free to bring a dish to share. 

 Volunteers Needed - please contact Brett Lyons or Lori Davis if you can 
lend a hand at the Salmon Bake. Lots of hands make light work! Brett and 
Lori's contact info is on the SOTS website. 

 Dues Are Due - Please pay your dues! They support our beach and other 
community functions. (pay on-line or bring a check to the salmon bake!)  

Plus: 
 Have you seen the new website? Be sure to check it out 

www.shorewoodonthesound.org 

 Website feature - access the beach gate code and pay your dues on-line. So 
convenient! 

We hope to see you soon! 
 
~Shorewood on the Sound Board of Directors 
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